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FROM: THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
SUBJECT:  CARLESS DAYS

DATE: 20 NOVEMBER 2019

As a measure to have more space inside the campus for the various activities of this
year’s Paskuhan 2019 celebration and in anticipation of the large volume of attendees

during the festivities, everyone is enjoined to observe December 2rd and December
20t as CARLESS DAYS.

As an alternative, the multi-deck car park may be considered as a possible parking
space, on a first-come, first-served basis, subject to its parking rules and guidelines,
through Gate 14 (Lacson Gate) as entrance/ exit gate.

Further, a portion of the parking space near the campus wall along Dapitan Street
will be designated as parking area for Thomasians with motorcycles, on a first-
come, first-serve basis, through Gates 10 and 11 as entrance and exit gates,
respectively.

Let us offer as a Christmas sacrifice our cooperation by using other means of
transport to and from UST other than bringing our own vehicles and using allotted
parking spaces inside the University campus, during the aforementioned days.

Your understanding will be more than charity to the whole Thomasian community!
Thank you very much!
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